
Chambers Street road closure
will affect buses today
Today the number 35 bus will be unable to access Chambers
Street westbound owing to the street being closed between 8am
and 4pm.

Instead the bus will be diverted by Nicolson Street, Nicolson
Square and Potterrow.

Keep  up  to  date  on  this  and  any  other  diversions  by
checking the status of the buses and trams on Edinburgh Trams
website here.
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